*CAUFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGEMNCY

ARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES

FSACRAMENTO, CA 942347220

(916) 323-2759

August 19, 1996

Mr. Phil Rutherford, Manager

Environmental Remediation

Rocketdyne Division

Rockwell International Corporation

P. O. Box 7930 1
Cancga Park, CA 91309-7930

Subject: Demolition and Disposal of Structural Material from
Building T064 at SSFL

Dear Mr. Rutherford:

This letter is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter dated July
30, 1996, with attachments, requesting concurrence of the above
subject. Based on the review of your submittal and the results of
the surveys performed by the inspection staff of our Los Angeles
office, the Radiologic Health Branch (RHB) concurs that you may
proceed with the demolition of the Building T064 and that you also
may dispose of the structural material resulting from such
demolition as conventional waste.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free
to call Mr. Stephen Hsu of this office at (916) 322-4797.

Sincerely,

(@

Gerard Wong, Ph.D., Chief
Radicactive Material Licensing Section
Radioclogic Health Branch
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